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6.5.1 

QlM 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) has contributed significantly for 

institutionalizing the quality assurance strategies and processes. It reviews teaching 

learning process, structures & methodologies of operations and learning outcomes at 

periodic intervals and records the incremental improvement in various activities. 
 

Supporting document 

Sl. No. List of documents Link 

 

1.  

 
 

IQAC composition, meeting minutes and action taken report  

 

 
 

2.  

 
 

List of consolidated activities conducted by various 

department/cell/committees  in association with IQAC 

 

 
 

3.  

 

 

List of add-on certificate courses  

 

 
 

4.  

 
 

Syllabus of add on / certificate courses 

 

 
 

5.  

 
 

Summary report and outcome 

 

 
 

6.  

 
 

Sample certificates  

 

 

 
 

7.  

 

 

Attendance Sheet  

 

 
 

8.  

 
 
 

Brouchers  

 

 
 
 

https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1755781034_1.IQAC composition, meeting minutes and action taken report.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1766478086_2. list of consolidated activities condcuted by various deparetments.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1149353243_3. List of add-on certificate courses.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1149353243_4. Syllabus of of add on certificate courses.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1149353243_5. Summary report and outcomes.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/797981352_6. Sample certificates.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/422003083_7 Attandance sheet.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1987665317_8. Brouchers.pdf


9.  

 
Value added courses question papers and  answer sheets 

 

 
 

10.  

 
 

Students feedback on curriculum   

 
 

 
 

11.  

 
 

Students feedback on teachers 

 
 

 
 

12.  

 
 

Students feedback on employers  

 

 
 

13.  

 
 

Students feedback on Alumni 

 

 
 

14.  

 
 

Students analysis report on curriculum  

 

 
 

15.  

 
 

Teachers analysis report on curriculum 

 

 
 

16.  

 
 

Employers analysis report on curriculum 

 

 
 

17.  

 
 

Alumni analysis report on curriculum 

 

 
 

18.  

 
 

Stake holders action taken report on curriculum 

 

 
 

19.  

 
 

Students feedback on teachers  

 

 
 

20.  

 
 

HOD feedback on faculties  members  

 

 
 

 

https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/610709598_9. anshwer sheet.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1680905955_10. Students feedback on curriculum.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/303950236_11. Students feedback on teachers.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/2100061992_12. Students feed back on employers.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/2100061992_13. Students feedback on alumni.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/723106273_14. Student ananysis report on curriculum.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/371734382_15. Teacher analysis report.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/371734382_16.Employers anaysis report.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1142262310_17.Alumni analysis report.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1912790238_18.stakeholders action taken report on curriculum.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1561418347_19. Students feedback on Faculty.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/184462628_20. HoD feedback on faculties.pdf


21.  

 

 

Exit students feedback about college  

 
 

 
 

22.  

 

 

Students feedback on mid-day meal 

 

 

 

 

23.  

 
 

 

Students analysis report on mid-day meal 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1415106195_21.FEED BACK.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/603618665_22.Students feed back on mid day meal.pdf
https://ksscollege.org/MemberUploads/1793302630_23.mid day meal analysis report.pdf

